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Voting by mail has made voting accessible to me every year, regardless of my work 

schedule, life conflicts, my health, or even the weather. I am a fully able-bodied 

person with a moderately flexible schedule, and even so, voting in person would not 

always be an option. Removing the vote by mail system would make voting so much 

harder. The system has been working well for decades, and it should not be changed 

without a vote by the people.  


